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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Fairfield DD Announces New Board Members 
 
LANCASTER, OHIO, January 22 --- The Fairfield County Commissioners have named Dr. Jason Boothe, Chief 
Executive Officer of the YMCA of Lancaster and Fairfield County, and Mrs. Becky Schaade, Executive Director of 
the Fairfield County District Library as the two newest members of the Fairfield County Board of Developmental 
Disabilities.  
 
Dr. Boothe has a passion for our community and lends his experience as a seasoned leader who combines 
problem-solving and team-building skills to bring stability and focus to those with whom he works.  "I am honored 
to join the Fairfield County Board of Developmental Disabilities and contribute to the vital work of supporting so 
many important individuals in our community. I look forward to collaborating with the Board, staff, and families to 
create opportunities that empower individuals to thrive and achieve their fullest potential." 
 
Mrs. Schaade brings a vast knowledge and passion for Fairfield County, working in the local library system since 
2004. Her experience as the leader of a levy-funded organization will add great insight to Fairfield DD.  “Fairfield 
DD has a wide range of resources to support all kinds of needs.  I am honored to serve such an important 
mission in our community.”  
 
Dr. David Uhl, Superintendent/CEO of Fairfield DD, is excited to welcome two new board members.  “The Fairfield 
County Board of DD has a legacy of being led by passionate members of the Fairfield County community.  I am 
excited to welcome Becky and Jason to the Fairfield DD board.  Their involvement will help ensure Fairfield DD 
continues to move its mission forward and brings about a vibrant community where people lead lives of greater 
independence and make meaningful contributions.” 
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